
	
	 	

	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	

	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	
	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 		 	 	 	 	

	
	

	 	 	 	
	

	
	 	

		 	
	

	
	

	
	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 		

	 	 	 	
	 		 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 		 	 	 	 	 	 	
	

	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	
	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 		 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	

	
	 	

MINUTES	OF	THE 	RECREATION	AND 	PARKS	ADVISORY	COMMITTEE 	MEETING
 
HELD	 AT THE	 WANTAGE	 TOWNSHIP	 MUNICIPAL	 BUILDING
 

ON	 SEPTEMBER 	23,	2020
 

CALL	TO	ORDER 
2020 Board President, Christy Tuper, called the meeting to order. 

OPEN	PUBLIC	MEETING	ACT	 COMPLIANCE 
Christy Tuper stated, “This meeting is being held in compliance with the provisions of the
Open Public Meetings Act, Public laws of 1975 Chapter 231. It has been properly
advertised and 	certified.” 

Ms.	Tuper 	asks 	everyone to 	please 	stand 	for 	the Pledge of Allegiance. 

ROLL	 CALL 
Present:	 Heather	 Hill, Gary	Margiotta,	Christy	Tuper,	Susan	Weiss,	Warren	Wisse
Absent: None 

NEW	BUSINESS 
There	was	no	new 	business. 

OLD 	BUSINESS 
Christy Tuper stated that she attended the plant exchange event, and it was phenomenal.
Susan	Weiss	did	a	great	job	organizing	and	running	the	event.		Mrs.	Weiss	stated	it	wasn’t	a	
huge	turnout 	but 	was	enthusiastic.	N.J.	Deer	 Control LLC	 was	 in attendance to 	answer 
residents’ questions. It was suggested that maybe at the next event we ask one or two
more organizations to be present at the event. The committee discussed holding the next
township	plant	exchange 	in	either late May 	or 	early 	June 	of 	2021. 

The recreation committee discussed the final details in planning for the Wantage Day
Fireworks	 event. 

The recreation committee discussed how it can hold the tree lighting with not having
access to the school. Nicole Dunn advised that she heard from	 the Sussex Fire Department
that	they 	were 	going	to 	check	the 	lights 	on	the 	tree 	next	week. 

OPEN	PUBLIC	SESSION 
There	was	no	public	present. 

COMMITTEE 	MEMBER 	REPORTS 
Christy Tuper welcomes new member, Heather Hill, to the Recreation and Parks Advisory
Committee. 



	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 		
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

		 	 	 	 												 		 	
		 																																																							 		 	

	
	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 		 	 	 	 	 	
	

		 	 	 	 	 												 	 	
		 	

	
	 	

	
	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	

APPROVAL	OF	MINUTES 
Christy Tuper calls for a motion to approve the Minutes of the August 26, 2020 meeting. A	
motion was made by Gary Margiotta and seconded by Susan Weiss.
Ayes: Margiotta, Tuper, Weiss, Wisse Nays: None 
Absent: Wuhrl Abstain: Hill 

ADJOURNMENT 
Christy Tuper calls for a motion to adjourn the meeting. A	 motion was made by Warren
Wisse and 	seconded by 	Gary 	Margiotta.
Ayes: Hill, Margiotta, Tuper, Weiss, Wisse Nays:	 None 
Absent: Wuhrl 

Respectfully submitted, 

NICOLE DUNN,	 Secretary
Wantage Township Park and Recreation Advisory Committee 


